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Reminders
Could everyone please ensure that children’s bags always contain a spare set of clothing and at least 2 spare 
nappies.
Please ensure your child has a pair of 
we
llies
 for outdoor play.
Please help us to maintain organised entry and departure from the setting by leaving your pushchairs outside the building.
Finally, would you please ensure that your child’s coat is clearly marked with their 
name.
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Holiday and Term Dates
We return from half term holiday on Monday 24
th
 February.
Term finishes for Easter break on Friday 3
rd
 April.
Preschool opens again on 
Monday 20
th
 April.
)

 (
We are pleased to welcome Alison Sharp to our team
.  Alison is returning to work after a previous career in teaching.
  
) (
Menu
’
s
Our lunch 
menu’s
 are changing for the new term. A copy of the new menu is attached to this newsletter.
) (
SOCKS
!!!
If anyone has any spare children’s socks that you could donate, we would be very grateful
) (
Ofsted
 Inspection
We are pleased to announce that our latest 
Ofsted
 inspection took pl
ace at our Westfield setting.
 
O
nce again we were rated “GOOD” in all areas.  This is testament
 to the hard work and effort
 of all our staff
.  The 
report is available 
from the 
O
f
sted
 website or at www.kangarookids.co.uk.
)
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